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Residential Irrigation Services 
 
 

Existing underground services (sprinkler systems) 

The RPZ (backflow device) must be tested by an Arkansas certified backflow tester annually. 

The test results must be submitted to the attention of the System Analyst at Rogers Water 

Utilities. 

 

 

New Construction services (underground sprinkler system) must be inspected by the City 

Inspector before a meter can be set. If your system needs to be inspected, please call the City 

of Rogers Inspection Department at 479-621-1100. Once your system has been inspected, 

please call Rogers Water Utilities at 479-621-1142 to have the meter set. The RPZ (backflow 

device) must be tested within 10 days of the meter set date by an Arkansas certified backflow 

tester. If it is not tested within the 10 days, the meter is subject to disconnect. Once the 

backflow device has passed inspection and tested, it must be tested annually. 

 

 

For a list of Arkansas certified backflow testers and repair technicians visit www.rwu.org. 

Under the drop down tab “about us” click on engineering/planning (scroll to bottom of screen) 

and Benton County backflow testers is a direct link to the Arkansas Department of Health’s 

website. 
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